
Project Deferral
 

 
August 30, 2023 

Watermain Cleaning and Relining on 
your street 

In Spring 2023, the City of Toronto distributed a Construction Notice for watermain cleaning and 
relining work scheduled to take place in your neighbourhood on Cobham Crescent from Wyndcliff 
Crescent to Sloane Avenue. As a result of Basement Flooding Protection Program work, the 
watermain cleaning and relining work has now been deferred until 2024. We apologize for the 
inconvenience. The City will distribute a new Construction Notice when the work is rescheduled.  

Please be advised that the Basement Flooding Protection Program (20ECS-LU-02FP) is in progress 
on Cobham Crescent and will be completed by Fall 2023. The Watermain Cleaning and Relining 
Program (23TW-CTS-03CWD) will start in 2024, after the Basement Flooding Protection Program is 
complete. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 23TW-CTS-03CWD.  

416-508-3164, TorontoWMRehab@wsp.com
Field Ambassador 

(7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, closed weekends) 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 
416-338-0889 
(7 days a week, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 3-1-1 (7 days a week, 24 hours a day) 
Website Toronto.ca/DonValleyEast 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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